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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Design Technology Contribution 
 
The Design and Technology department, which includes Cooking and Nutrition, at Taverham High School is 
constantly reviewing their programme of study, schemes of work and projects that are delivered to 
students and seek to develop projects and recipes that enable delivery of the National Curriculum and 
which students find enjoyable. 
 
The cost of supplying ingredients for students to complete recipes in their Cooking and Nutrition lessons is 
increasing, yet we strive to keep costs to a minimum and at Taverham High School we have opted for a 
system whereby students in Key Stage 3 are provided with ingredients to make all their recipes.  
 
In order for this to happen we ask for a contribution towards the cost of the ingredients, which allows the 
students to complete the recipes and enjoy what they have made, often taking it home to share with 
families. This also means that parent/carers do not have the responsibility for shopping for small amounts 
of ingredients, often at an increased cost compared to the bulk buying that we can do at school. 
 
We therefore ask for a contribution of £18 for the year, which will include all ingredients for all recipes. If 
you feel that the requested amount is not appropriate, but you are able to offer an alternative 
contribution, it would be gratefully received. 
 
The school accepts debit and credit card payments online through WisePay. Many thanks in advance for 
your support. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mr W Housden 
Head of Design and Technology 


